
About
Welcome to louisburgsportszone.com! This website is designed
to  bring  you  the  most  up-to-date  information  regarding
Louisburg sports at the high school level.

My name is Andy Brown and I am the owner and operator of this
site  and  have  the  upmost  experience  covering  sports  in
Louisburg. I have spent the last 21 years covering mainly high
school sports for three different newspapers, including the
last 16 in Louisburg. When the opportunity was no longer there
for me to cover athletics in Louisburg, I decided to create my
vision  of  how  sports  in  this  town  should  be  covered  —
thoroughly  and  with  passion.

The mission is for you to find everything you need regarding
Louisburg High School athletics. I hope to provide you with
great coverage.

For the last 17 years, I have called Louisburg my home, along
with my wife Jennifer and our three kids Jordan, Ally and
Carter. It has been a great place to raise a family and
Jennifer and I enjoy sending our kids to school here.

My goal is to provide you with the best area sports coverage
possible, and I believe I have the qualifications to do it. I
have won numerous awards over my 21 years, including several
first-place  honors  from  the  Kansas  Press  Association  and
Kansas  City  Press  Club,  the  Kansas  State  High  School
Activities  Association  Oscar  Stauffer  Sportswriter  of  the
Year, and Media of the Year from the Kansas Wrestling Coaches
Association.

For any story ideas, ad inquiries or questions, please feel
free  to  email  me  at  louisburgsportszone@gmail.com  or
call  (913)  775-3179.
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